
 
 

 
June 18, 2021 
 
 
Dear Tri-County families, 
 
This is Ryan Baron from Tri-County Schools with a message about Summer School.    
 
As many schools have seen, COVID-19 has created gaps in learning and a need for 
additional contact time with teachers.  Tri-County has seen this need as well.  
Because of this, Tri-County will be offering summer school for any students who 
just completed grades K-6 and need additional math and reading help. 
 
Summer school at Tri-County will start on Tuesday, July 13 and run on Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays and Thursdays through Thursday, August 19.   Summer school 
sessions will run from 9 am – Noon on each of those days.   Because of the short 
amount of time, teachers will be focusing on math and reading remediation.  
Students are NOT required to attend every session but will be encouraged to 
attend as many as possible.   
 
Families will be responsible for transportation.  Students will receive free lunch 
each day.  Summer school is free to all Tri-County School families. 
 
To sign up, please fill out the survey that can be found at this link: 
https://forms.gle/mTB1TzCRWX9WpcGr6 
 
You may also contact the school at 218-436-2261 to sign your child(ren) up or to 
have any questions answered. 
 
Thank you for helping in the education process of our students. 
 
 

https://forms.gle/mTB1TzCRWX9WpcGr6

